
WAYLAND HOUSING PARTNERSHIP
June 13, 2011

Attending:  Mary Antes, Kathy Boundy, Rachel Bratt, Dan Brown, Marty Nichols, Betty Salzberg, Maddie Sifantus
Guests: Russ Ashton, Brian Boggia

Agenda Item Discussion Action
Dudley Area Advisory 
Committee

Rachel Bratt will give a presentation on Tuesday June 21 at 7pm. Betty  
and Mary will attend. There would be difficulties if a quorum of our 
committee attended. A discussion of a draft of the presentation took 
place. Rachel will use powerpoint. 

On June 27 at 6:30, there will be the first of two public meetings about 
the Dudley Area. The community is invited to participate. The DAAC 
will make a report to the Selectmen after the consultant’s report is 
received in September.

Betty and Mary to attend public 
meetings. 

Habitat House Update The second informational meeting had more attendance than the first. 
The third meeting is next week. Mary gave a summary of information 
from the first two meetings. A local outreach committee is to be 
formed. Beth Rust is the key contact for Wayland. Thirty percent of the 
expected cost of $600,000 has to be raised before ground-breaking. 
Banks, Churches, Synagogues, the Mosque, youth groups are expected 
to become involved. Fund raising is the first task. 
Maddie missed the last clergy meeting, but expects to be active with 
the Wayland Clergy on this issue. 

Habitat House Update Harriet LeBow has submitted a grant proposal to the Sudbury 
Foundation, which had given money for the Sudbury habitat house. 

closing The meeting was adjourned at 9pm.
Next Meeting The next  meeting will be Monday, August 8th at 7:45pm. There will 

be no meeting in July.


